
Dear Senate Committee on Rules, 
 
I want to oppose SB761.   
 
I’m terribly confused as to why my state would want to limit my access to Participate in any and all 
petitions because I don’t have the right equipment at home.  What reason would this bill come to 
light?  Who requested more restrictions on our right to challenge our state through petitions?   
 
Making it more difficult for your state citizens to weigh in on important votes sounds more like you are 
silencing them, not empowering them to have a voice. 
 
For me, I don’t have a printer, nor do I have wireless internet.  So, if I don’t have access to these things, 
but very much want to sign a petition, I will not be able to without much inconvenience.   
 
Do not vote yes to this bill.  It is nothing more than a silencing mechanism for voters young and old in 
the great state of Oregon. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Brandi Blankenship 
Roseburg, Oregonians  
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